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Dear People: For goodness sake, follow the spirit of the MI Climate Action Plan and
do NOT do any building on our precious park land.  In my 38 years here, the gradual
building of impervious surfaces all over the island has been chipping away, slowly but
surely, on our chance to be even moderately devoted to decreasing climate warming. 
Please, set a good example for all Islanders!

Richard Winslow
3761 77th Ave. SE
Mercer Island. Phone 206-605-2133
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